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Notice of compliance with public notification requirements  
Section 18.1 of the Development Assessment Rules  
 

 

MC18/63 [application reference number] 

Reid River Export Depot Pty Ltd as trustee for the Reid River Unit Trust [applicant name] 

PO Box 1223, Toowoomba, QLD 4350 / rod.davis@rdcengineers.com.au [contact address/email address] 

Rod Davis (0427 629 203); Paul Heil (0427 201 295) [contact number] 

27th August 2022    [notice date] 

Charters Towers Regional Council [assessment manager’s name] 

PO Box 189, Charters Towers QLD 4820 [assessment manager’s address] 

 
 

RE: Development application for:                                                                   [details of proposed development] 

Development Permit for Material Change of Use Intensive Animal Industry (beef cattle feedlot) and Environmentally 
Relevant Activity 2 - Intensive animal feedlotting (Threshold 1(b))  

5291 Flinders Highway, REID RIVER, QLD 4816 

Lot 1 on RP743456; Lot 2 on RP743456 and Lot 600 on SP600137 

 

Dear                                                                                                                                   [sir/madam/name] 

Prue Miller (Charters Towers Regional Council) 

 
In accordance with section 18.1 of the Development Assessment Rules, I wish to advise that public 

notification for this development application was undertaken from 4th August 2022 to 26th August 2022 

in compliance with the requirements of section 17 and Schedule 3 of the Development Assessment Rules.  

 

I confirm the following public notification actions were undertaken for the above application: [tick boxes and 

provide the following details] 
 

 Published a notice in:  

 

Townsville Bulletin (print) 
 

on 
 

4 th August 2022 (Refer to Annexure A)  
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and 

 Placed notice on the premises in the way prescribed under the Development Assessment Rules on: 

4 th August 2022 (Refer to Annexure B)  

and 

 Notified the owners of all lots adjoining the premises the subject of the application on:                                                       

1st August 2022 (Refer to Annexure C)  

 If you wish to discuss this matter further, please contact me on the above telephone number. 

Yours sincerely 

Reid River Export Depot Pty Ltd as trustee for the Reid River Unit Trust 

c\ RDC Engineers – Rod Davis 0427 629 203 

Paul Heil (0427 201 295) 

 

Rod Davis - Director   

                              

 

27th August 2022                                                                                                       
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Annexure A 
Notice in Townsville Bulletin (print) 
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Annexure B 
Public Notice on Premises 
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Annexure C 

Notification of the owners of all lots adjoining the premises the subject of the application  
 

 
 


